
Re-Opening of City Hall Following Pandemic Closing 
 

 

 

City Hall will be open to the public beginning  Monday, May 24th, 2021 from 8:30am - 12:30pm 

and 1:30pm - 4:30pm, Monday through Thursday with services available on Friday remotely. 

 
In addition to Friday being an all-staff remote workday, the Administrative Coordinator would also 

work remotely on Monday and the Acting City Administrator would also work remotely on 

Thursday. Remote work during the pandemic has resulted in many processes being handled 

electronically with good results and positive feedback from constituents.  

 
The Court Clerk, will be working Monday and Wednesday from 7am to close of court on 

Thursday. We have received good feedback on the earlier morning hours, indicating that people 

like being able to take care of court business before they go to work. 

 


